
From: Bobbi Kreider – Lynden Sheet Metal <bobbi@lyndensheetmetal.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 10:21 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Delay of new energy code 
 
I am writing today to encourage you to delay the implementation of the new energy code. 
With so many businesses closed, furloughed or working half time, including many permitting authorities, 
we ask that you delay it until businesses get back on their feet and can wrap their minds about the 
upcoming changes. 
Thank you for you consideration. 
 

 
  Bobbi Kreider, General Manager 
   837 Evergreen St, Lynden, WA 98264 
    (360) 354-3991, (360) 354-1219 Fax 
        bobbi@lyndensheetmetal.com 
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